
PARKERS RUN        
HOMEOWNERS’ Association
c/o BC Communities
4905 Mermaid Blvd.
Wilmington, De.  19808
Phone - 302.234-7710 Fax 302.234-7718
Tyler Hudson (302) 234-7710 EXT 1105/thudson@bccommunities.org
December 8th, 2022

Dear Parkers Run Homeowner,

On Tuesday December, 6 2022 at 6:00 PM the Parkers Run Homeowners Association Annual Meeting was held at the Cheswold Fire Hall at 371 Main St, Cheswold, DE 19936. The election wasn’t finalized at the meeting due to time constraints at the fire hall. BC Communities counted the votes numerous times with two property managers, and we realized there was a three-way tie for the last two open board positions. This had to be discussed with the attorney since a tie has never occurred before. The lawyer informed BC of the next step would have to be a runoff election with the three individuals who have tied to determine the last two remaining spots. However, one of the nominees has withdrawn their name for the runoff election so we now officially have the results for the Parker’s Run HOA Board. Below are the seven (7) nominees who have been elected to run the board for the upcoming year:

1.
David Malone

2.
Ebonie Taylor

3.
Simone Satchell

4.
Melinda Baker

5.
Tianina Hanzer

6.
Jeannette Williams

7.
Maxwell Amoako   

The budget was also approved to be lowered to $315.00 for the upcoming 2023 year. We do appreciate your patience.           
NOTE: It’s imperative that all resident pay their dues on time to ensure it remains this low.
Sincerely,

Parker’s Run Homeowners Association and BC Communities

